Mariners Christian School celebrates graduation of eighth-Grade Class

Earlier this week, Mariners Christian School held its graduation ceremony for the eighth-grade Class of 2016.

On Wednesday June 15, eighth-grade students, families, friends, and the entire MCS faculty and staff gathered in the beautiful sanctuary at St. Andrews Presbyterian Church in Newport Beach.

The graduation ceremony was comprised of the presentation of diplomas, listening of music and keynote speakers, a slideshow of middle school memories, and the acknowledgement of key student accomplishments and leadership awards. Some program highlights included:

- Welcome by Head of School, Troy Moore
- Invocation by Student Council Vice President, Alexandra Ianni
- Student Welcome by Student Council Co-President,
 Caroline Brewster
- Worship music by MCS Student Worship Band
- Special Gift to 8th Grade Class, Middle School Principal, Heather Harrison

Sixty eight eighth-grade students received their diplomas.